
As many of you have noticed, Hanson’s Garden Village has stopped our 

plastic recycling program this spring. We have happily offered this 

service to our customers in the past, but with the threat of the Jumping 

Worm in southern parts of the state, we are halting all plastic recycling 

in order to stop any possible spread of this invasive and destructive 

insect. We want to be proactive in preserving our environment and 

hope our customers understand why we have made the hard decision 

to terminate our recycling program. 

 

More information on the Jumping Worm can be found here: 

http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/invasives/fact/jumpingWorm/index.html 

http://www.jsonline.com/news/wisconsin/invasive-jumping-worms-on-

the-move-across-state-b99521664z1-309389371.html 

 


